
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,  

Hello and welcome back to school! I hope you had a wonderful summer with your 
family and friends enjoying the beautiful weather and quality time together.  Whatever you 
did to pass the time, I hope you enjoyed every second of it!  I look forward to hearing about 
your summer when I see you at Lenape.  Below are some of the supplies you will need for 
the start of the 24-25 school year.    

Here is a list of supplies for my class: 

1)  A three-ring binder (2" rings) 
2) Five double pocket folders that fit in the binder 
3) Lots of pencils 
4) A soft pencil case to store in your binder 
5) A calculator 
6) Three glue sticks 
7)  Markers or colored pencils  
8)  Headphones/earbuds 
9) A lock for your locker (unless you're using the school locker) 

* Feel free to send any extra materials you feel your child needs to have a successful 
day at school (i.e. their own disinfectant, stress balls, fidgeting, quiet reading book, 
free time activity to keep at their desk). 

Please have your supplies before September 13.    If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact me at akramer@cbsd.org.  I’m looking forward to this school year! 

Mrs. Kramer😊 
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